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Second Circular 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
 
With the first circular you got some general information concerning the conference and 
location, as well as a preliminary registration form. Now we are able to provide more detailed 
information concerning the conference, the fees and deadlines, the abstract submission, field 
trips, lodging, as well as a preliminary program, which you altogether will find under: 
 
http://forum.hlmd.de/eavp3 
 
In addition, and because of several respective questions, we like to emphasize that the 
participation in this meeting is not exclusively restricted to EAVP members. Everyone will be 
welcome who is interested in vertebrate palaeontology. In addition, we also like to stress that 
this is not a Messel conference. As a matter of fact, 2005 is the 10th anniversary of the 
inscription of Messel Pit on the World Heritage List of UNESCO, and we look forward to any 
contribution which will focus on Messel vertebrates and closely related topics. But this is not 
an obligation. Any other contribution from the broad field of vertebrate palaeontology will be 
very much welcome. 
 
Gabriele Gruber, Norbert Micklich, Oliver Sandrock, Torsten Wappler 
(Organisation Committee) 


